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PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

I pledge allegiance to the
Flag of the United States of
America, and to the
Republic for which it
stands, one Nation under
God, indivisible, with liberty
and justice for all.

Moment of Silence



Congratulations to the Halls Middle Track Team for coming in 1st place at their
meet at Central last night! Awesome job to the following kids for placing in the top
three.
Boys:
1st place 800m Caleb DesAutels
2nd place 4x100 Dylan King, Jasper Plott, Knox Burton, Grace Mackindolo
1st place 4x200 Dylan King, Jasper Plott, Knox Burton , Grace Mackindolo
2nd place 4x400 Caleb DesAutels, Dane Bruce, Cayden Robinson, Wade Vandergriff
1st place 4x800 Wade Vandergriff, Linkin Konas, Adam Gazic, Caleb DesAutels
2nd place 4x800 John Overton, Jackson Kirkpatrick, Julian Mcadams, Tyler Wilson
1st place Shot Put Phoenix MacBean & 2nd place Discus Phoenix MacBean
*Also, Last week Hudson Burnette broke the school record for the 100

TRACK MEET RESULTS



Girls:
2nd place 400 Emma Denton
1st place 1600 Emma Denton
3rd place 3200 Grace George
3rd place 4x100 Kelsey Holbert, Austynn Clemons, Sadie Rowe, Maddie Lance
3rd place 4x200 Nicole Powell, Austynn Clemons, Sadie Rowe, Maddie Lance
1st place 4x400A Ella Dennison, Brimley Wilson, Maddie Lance, Emma Denton
3rd place 4x400B Adeline Atkins, Rebekah Allen, Austynn Clemons, Leah Wissing

2nd place 4x800 Rebekah Allen, Sophia Jordan, Morgan Miller, Charlotte Collins
1st place Shot put Mackenzie Baker & 2nd place Discus Mackenzie Baker

TRACK MEET RESULTS



NEW BETA CLUB MEMBERS



Boys varsity basketball tryouts will begin May 8th
after school. You must have a physical to be able

to tryout. Those who make the team will be
required to attend summer workouts. See Coach

Fine in room 261 if you have any questions.

BOYS Basketball TRYOUTS





HALLS MIDDLE CHEER TRYOUTS



Halls HS Color guard

Any student interested in participating in Fall
Color Guard with the Halls High Marching Band
needs to attend clinics on April 18 & 20 in the

HHS band room/cafeteria. Auditions are April 25.
No experience is necessary. This is open to rising
7th, 8th, and 9th graders. If you have questions,

see Mrs. Kimbro in the band room.



Halls High School Football

Any current 8th graders interested in playing
Freshman Football at Halls High School need to

attend a meeting at 8:15AM in the HMS
auditorium on Wednesday, April 12.



The Spirit Store will be
OPEN this week. 



Wednesday - 8th Grade

Thursday - 7th Grade
Friday - 6th Grade

Spirit store cash sales



Online orders will be delivered 
NEXT WEEK.

PBIS ONLINE STORE is NOW ON



Advisory Teachers--Students
need to check for updates on their
Chromebooks during advisory this

week!

Chromebook UPDATES



NO Loaner Chromebooks
Don't leave home without checking that your

Chromebook is fully charged! You need to
call/text your parent/guardian to have your

Chromebook brought to school if you forgot it.

Loaner chromebooks



Know your
student ID
number!



IT'S WHAT WE DO HERE

Serve
others & Strive for

greatness In all that
you do.


